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Ukraine-Project-Edegem

Dear Liliane and all the OPE Volunteers!

Warm greetings from Ukraine!

We recently received another full truck of humanitarian aid from you and the
wonderful team at OPE, and we are deeply grateful for this incredible support.

The shipment included: hospital beds, clothing and shoes, blankets and warm items,
sportswearkitchen  utensils,hygiene products,bed linens and towels for
hospitals,medical supplies, a gynecological chair, surgical instruments, and food.

A special thank you for the protein bars — they are especially valuable and will be
sent directly to our soldiers at the front. These will provide much-needed nutrition and
encouragement for those defending our country.

Please extend our heartfelt thanks to all the women who so carefully packed these
items, and to the men who worked hard to load the truck. Their efforts and love are
felt here by everyone who receives this help.

People are eagerly awaiting this aid, and we have already begun distributing it,
especially in communities affected by shelling and hardship.

We wish you and all the OPE volunteers good health, peace, and God's abundant
blessings. Your kindness continues to make a real difference in people’s lives, and we
are truly thankful to walk this path together with you.

fr. Volodymyr Kmet




